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Welcome to our Week 8 newsletter, we have had another incredibly productive
fortnight in and out of the classroom.
It is with great pleasure that we welcome our newest Gladstone Public School
team member, Miss Paije Kulbicki, who has joined our teaching team. Miss
Kulbicki brings with her a wealth of knowledge and enthusiasm, and we’re
thrilled to have her as part of our school. I am sure you will all join us in warmly
welcoming her to our Gladstone Public School, school community. For those
who have not yet met Miss Kulbicki, our family BBQ breakfast on Wednesday 
is an excellent opportunity to come in and introduce yourself and say hello.

This week we congratulate Tully on her sportsmanship and her dedication to
training along with her persistence in competing at the North Coast athletics
carnival in Lismore. Well done Tully, we are all very proud of you and your
achievements!

Last week marked the official opening of the Macleay Public Schools Spring
Into Art exhibition with a gallery opening and the annual MPS staff and
community awards evening. Our very own Miss Bird was honoured for her
incredible contribution to our school in our learning support team, our
classroom support and our extra curricular activities.  Congratulations Miss
Bird. The evening was an incredible evening of sharing successes from across
our Macleay Public Schools. The gallery is a must visit and is an exceptional
collection of student works. It is on display at the Glastone Gallery until Sunday
15th September and is well worth a visit.

Our Family BBQ Breakfast will be held under our COLA on Wednesday  from
8:30 am. This is a fantastic opportunity to come together as a community,
enjoy some delicious food, and catch up with one another. We encourage
everyone to come along and join in the fun! Our breakfast will be followed by a
short awards assembly from 9am to celebrate our mid term student successes. 

We hope to see many of you at school on Wednesday morning. 

Regards, Rebecca Smith, Teaching Principal
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If your child is late to school, please accompany them
to the office to sign in.

The next P&C meeting will

be held Wednesday 18th

September at 3:15pm, in the

school Library. All parents,

grandparents, carers and

friends are welcome.

We will be discussing our

Christmas Market, our major

fundraiser of the year!

If you can help out at all with the P&C canteen it would be
appreciated. Once or twice a term would help immensely!

Please contact us in the office worth your availability.

Friday 13th September
Friday 20th September
Friday 27th September
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